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BEEP
Hear the 

where you

EVERY BEDROOM NEEDS A WORKING SMOKE ALARM.

Do you have working smoke alarm on every level of your home?

Do you have working smoke alarms inside every bedroom?

Does a grown-up test your smoke alarms at least once a month?

Do you know the sound of your smoke alarms?

Are your smoke alarms less than 10 years old? (Look on the back of smoke alarms for the date. If 
they are more than 10 years old, you need new ones.)

Does your family have a home fire escape plan?

Do you know two ways out of every room?

Does your plan have an outside meeting place?

Does your family have a fire drill at least twice a year?

Does everyone at home know how to call the fire department once they are outside?

Do you get outside and stay outside if the smoke alarm sounds?

Check out sparky.org for more fun!
Sparky is a trademarks of the NFPA.

PARENTS, 
Every year during Fire Prevention Week (FPW), the 
National Fire Protection Association (NFPA) sounds the 
alarm about keeping our homes and our kids safe from 
fire. FPW 2015 — October 4–10 — teaches kids the 
importance of having working smoke alarms in the 
bedroom. 

Location matters when it comes to your smoke alarm.
Did you know that roughly half of home fire deaths 
result from fires reported at night between 11 p.m.
and 7 a.m. when most people are asleep? That’s the 
message behind this year’s Fire Prevention Week 
campaign, “Hear the Beep Where You Sleep. Every 
Bedroom Needs a Working Smoke Alarm!”

As a family, complete the Fire Prevention Week Checklist. 
If all boxes are checked, CONGRATULATIONS. If there 
are some boxes not checked, work together to help fix 
the problem.
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